

ΕΝΔΕΙΚΤΙΚΑ ΘΕΜΑΤΑ ΑΓΓΛΙΚΩΝ

ΕΞΕΤΑΣΕΙΣ ΥΠΟΤΡΟΦΙΩΝ 2017

[5° ΦΥΛΛΑΔΙΟ]

A. Reading Comprehesion

Read the text and answer the questions.

ARIAU TOWERS HOTEL

What's a holiday in the Amazon rainforest like? Well, come to Ariau Towers Hotel in Brazil and find out! The hotel is next to the beautiful Rio Negro, or "black river", and it is 60km from Manaus, the largest city in the Amazon. But it's not the location that makes the hotel unique. The hotel is 10-20 metres above the rainforest floor. That's right, it's a hotel in the trees!

The hotel has got eight large wooden towers with rooms for guests and many small tree houses. Eight kilometers of bridges join the different areas of the hotel. So , when guests at Ariau want breakfast, they don't go downstairs. They have to leave their rooms and walk along small wooden bridges to the Ariau restaurant!

So, what can you do high up in the trees in the Amazon rainforest? Well, like any normal hotel Ariau has got big swimming pools , an internet café and shops. And simply walking around the hotel is like being in a huge zoo! You can watch the colourful parrots and monkeys in the trees of the rainforest. Then there are extraordinary activities for guests to try. Guests can swim with dolphins , take a boat ride to see alligators or go on a rainforest tour and learn which plants they can use as medicine.

(Express Publishing)

- 1. Where is Ariau Towers Hotel located?
- 2. Why is the hotel special?
- 3. What are guests asked to do to get their meals?
- 4. What kind of activities can guests try when visiting the hotel?

B. GRAMMAR- VOCABULARY

Exercise 1: Put the verbs into the correct tense.

- 1. Where(you/be)? I (not/see) you for ages.
- A: What(Dave and Vicky /do) at the moment?
 B: They(eat) lunch with their parents.
- 3. A: When(you/see) Andy ?B: While I(wait) for the bus.
- 4. We(watch) TV when the phone (ring).

Exercise 2: Write a derivative from the word in capitals.

1. Be careful of snakes in the jungle. POISON

2. Clean up the mess before you leave! This room is so! TIDY

3. Every Easter people gather and have a meal. TRADITION

4. It's very wet and in London. RAIN

Exercise 3: Use only one word to fill in the gaps.

- 1. I am tired to go to her party.
- 2. You not park your car in that area. It's forbidden.
- 3. Let me know as as Ben comes back.
- 4. Walt Disney created the well-loved Mickey Mouse 1928.

Exercise 4.: Complete the Conditional Sentences

- 1. If I were you, I (not go) to the party.
- 2. If you heat ice, it (melt).
- 3. Unless he (study) hard, he will not pass the exams.
- 4. If I had visited my sister, I (tell) her the news.

C. COMPOSITION

Write an email to your friend telling him/her about what a typical weekday of yours is like. (60-80words)

(Express Publishing)